
May 18, 2020 

 

WEST POINT INN 

 
Due to extended Shelter-in-Place and Physical Distancing orders, the West Point Inn is 
closed until further notice. This includes canceling our June events, including the 
Father’s Day Pancake Breakfast (06/21). This is a link to the WPI ​Virtual Father’s 
DayPancake Breakfast​ information. The Inn is fully closed during this time and we ask 
you not to visit as all our facilities are off-limits.  We are also currently not accepting new 
reservations. 

 

If you would like to make a donation in the interim, we greatly appreciate your support. 

 

This closure will continue, dependent on government orders and other conditions. 

 

Please monitor the website for further updates on our reopening and resumption of 
events. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and patience during these unsettled times. 

 

Stay safe and stay healthy! 

 

Thank you, 

 

The West Point Inn Association 

https://www.westpointinn.com/vitual-pancake-breakfasts
https://www.westpointinn.com/vitual-pancake-breakfasts

